
Miss Lindh proudly presents the… 

Peek at the Week 
November 6-12 

 

Hello pre-k families – It’s beginning to feel a lot like winter! The weather 
has taken a fast and cold turn and it looks like it won’t be warming up any 
time soon. Please make sure that your child is properly dressed for the 
weather every day – jacket, hat and mittens/gloves (if you do not have 
these items let me know and we can arrange to get some for your child). 

 
Picture day is on Tuesday, November 12 and order forms are in folders 

today. If you complete your order online, please return their picture 
envelope stating that you ordered online – this helps us keep track of who is 
purchasing pictures. If you have questions about ordering please contact 
me (REMIND, email, phone). 

 
This week we… 

o Will finish up spirit week with “Dress Your Best” day on Thursday, 
followed by “Pajama Day” on Friday. 

o Have picture day on Tuesday, November 12 
o Finish up our costume shop in the pretend center and prepare for 

something new 
o Will begin to discuss feelings and emotions 
o Will continue to use a new math/counting tool: a 5-frame, during 

calendar time  
 
Try it at Home: 

o Identify feelings of characters in books and people on TV – “She looks mad 
because…”; “I can see he is happy, I know because…” 

o Read your child’s library book to them and with them, and then let them 
“read” it to you too! (We are practicing reading the pictures and/or retelling 
a familiar story when reading books to help children gain independence in 
literacy and eliminate the all too familiar complaint of “…but I can’t read”) 

o Allow time for your child to get ready to go outside on their own; 
independence is of utmost importance in the classroom setting, as there are 
a limited number of adults to help every child one-on-one before recess.   
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